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If you wish to use your own domain to receive inquiries, you must allow More Service to send email on your behalf.

This is done by updating the DNS.

More Service's SMTP server (spam01.technet.no / 77.88.78.8) must be added as an approved mail exchanger in the 
SPF record for the domain.
The following is then added to the spf field: "a:spam01.technet.no"

It will then allow spam01.technet.no to send e-mail on behalf of the domain.

Example of SPF-DNS entry
v=spf1 include:spf.protection.outlook.com a:spam01.technet.no -all


	SPF - Allow More Service to send email on behalf of your own domain

